
  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
October 20, 2021 

Dear Colleagues, 

As we continue to navigate the pandemic, we are reaching out to both thank you for everything you are 
doing to support our joint efforts and to express our support for the benefits of COVID-19 vaccination. 

Throughout the pandemic you have remained vigilant, and we are deeply grateful for all you have done 
and continue to do. We encourage everyone who is eligible to get vaccinated, if they have not yet done 
so, as it is an important layer of protection. The data is clear in British Columbia that vaccination 
protects against serious illness and loss of life. 

We continue to collaborate for the benefit of all, as partner groups: the Burnaby Teachers’ Association, 


